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Minutes
Committee Meeting
August 18, 2008
The members of the Board of Education met as a Committee of the Whole on Monday, August 18, 2008 at 7:00 p.m.
at the Don Stroh Administration Center, 5606 South 147th Street. The agenda included an update on the 2008-2009
budget, and discussion on the legislative agenda for 2009.

PRESENT: Brad Burwell, Mike Pate, Jean Stothert, Mike Kennedy, and Linda Poole

ABSENT: Dave Anderson

A budget hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 2, 2008 at 5:00 p.m. at the Don Stroh Administration Center.

The proposed budget for 2008-2009 is an increase of approximately 7.5 % from last year. There district enroliment
increased by 200 students, the valuation is up at 3:5%, and the levy, with the reduction of state aid, will go up one-

cent.

The recommendations for reduction of the 2008-2009 budget has not changed since the last presentation. The
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